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Ref.: SCBD/BS/WDY/jh/54737R      16 August 2006 

NOTIFICATION 

REMINDER 

Recommendations of the second meeting of the Ad Hoc Open-ended Working 
Group on Liability and Redress in the Context of the Cartagena Protocol on 

Biosafety (BSLR WG-2) requesting action from Governments 
 
Madam/Sir, 
 

Please refer to the Secretariat’s earlier communication (Ref.: SCBD/BS/WDY/jh/54737) 
dated 8 May 2006 conveying recommendations of the second meeting of the Ad Hoc Open-
ended Working Group on Liability and Redress in the Context of the Cartagena Protocol on 
Biosafety (BSWG-L&R/2) which, among other things, invited Parties, other Governments, 
relevant international organizations and stakeholders to submit views.   

 
In order to facilitate timely preparations of background documentation for the third 

meeting of the Working Group (BSWG-L&R/3), it would be appreciated if the views are 
submitted no later than 29 September 2006 as indicated in the earlier notification. 

 
The earlier notification is available, for ease of reference, on the CBD website at the 

following link: . http://www.biodiv.org/doc/notifications/2006/ntf-2006-033-lr-en.pdf 
 

Accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 
 
 
[signed] 
 
Ahmed Djoghlaf 
Executive Secretary 

 
 
 
 
To: Cartagena Protocol on Biosafety (CPB) National Focal Points 
 CBD National Focal Points (where CPB focal points have not yet been designated) 
 Relevant international organizations and stakeholders 


